From: Greg Wood

To: Valerie Hale
Subject: FW: Scarecrow festival
Date: Thursday, July 11, 2019 8:30:34 AM

For next months agenda.

From: Kerley, Lynn [mailto:Lynn_Kerley@Ilcca.com]
Sent: Tuesday, July 09, 2019 10:02 AM

To: Greg Wood <greg.wood@crossvilletn.gov>
Subject: Re: Scarecrow festival

thank you very much.

We will need main street from east 1st to west 5th and we will need east 4th from main to
Thurman closed. Times will be 8am till 2pm. Along with the annual scarecrow festival
Alzheimer Tennessee will be having their walk down main street the same day. The event is
growing year over year so any help the city could provide would be very much appreciated .

Thank you

Lynn Kerley, LPN
Director of Admissions
Life Care Center Crossville
931-484-4782 EXT. 405
Direct- 931-707-4405
Cell- 931-250-6493

Fax: 931-484-3027

email- Lynn_Kerley@LCCA.com

From: Greg Wood <greg.wood@crossvilletn.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, July 9, 2019 9:31:21 AM

To: Kerley, Lynn

Subject: RE: Scarecrow festival

CAUTION:This email did not originate from a Life Care email account, even if it appears to have been sent from a
Life Care associate. Do not click links or open attachments unless you are expecting this email and know the
content is safe. If in doubt, forward the email to securityreview@I|cca.com for analysis.

There are a lot of things he left undone. The road closure will go on the August agenda. Can you let
me know what you want closed and hours of the closure and I'll take care of getting it on the
agenda.

Greg

From: Kerley, Lynn [mailto:Lynn_Kerley@I|cca.com]
Sent: Tuesday, July 09, 2019 8:32 AM

To: Greg Wood <greg.wood@crossvilletn.gov>
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